
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

Memorandum 
 
To:       Board of Adjustment 
 
From:  Patricia A. Elliot 
              
Date:  December 9, 2020 
 
Re:      ZBA-19-00041 – Cedar Hill Holdings, LLC – 424.12/6.03 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Health Department has no objection to this application. 


